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Face masks now required at Horton City Hall
(KNZA)--Face masks are now required at Horton City Hall.

The city announced in a post on its Facebook page Wednesday that visitors and
employees entering City Hall are required to wear an appropriate CDC approved
mask and take their temperature upon entering, effective immediately.

Masks are available right inside the front door for those who don't have one.

The city says the mandate is part of their enhanced effort to protect their staff,
visitors and the community.

Residents are encouraged to pay their utility bills online, by phone or by using the
black drop box at the City Hall front door.

Those with any obvious signs of illness--such as fever, cough or sore throat--are
asked not to enter City Hall.
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